
PCN - 14 080

Release Date: November 28 2014

Product Manager:

Subject:

Distribution:

Type of Change:

Change Description:

Reason for Change:

Affected Parts:

Effective Date of Change:

Last Time Buy Date:

Last Disty Return Date:

Last Time Shipment Date

Datasheet Attached? NA

Qual/Test Data Attached? Yes

Samples Availability Date: November 28 2014

Available Alternatives? N/A

Note:

Customer shall intimate the product Manager any Concern regarding the PCN within 3 weeks of the release date.

PCN is considered approved by the customer if no communication is received within 3 weeks

Questions? Paul Liu / Product Specialist

+86 (513) 80167241 / Paul.Liu@fci.com

Change the receptacle terminal material from Beryllium copper (C17460) to Nickel Copper (C7025). 

FCI will be executing run in change from the Effective date of change. 

1)  Vendor service was not good for the current material C17460, in order to maintain the better level

 service from FCI to our customers, we decide to change the current material vendor.

 

2) New Vendor will supply Nickel Copper material. Due to the absence of carcinogenic Berrylllium, new

material will be more environment friendly. 

Attached list.

Contact your local FCI Representative, or Product Manager

February 28, 2015

NA

NA

NA

Materials Change

Product/Process Change Notifications

Product Name:

General

Bergstak 0.8mm

Bergstak 0.8mm receptacle

Paul Liu

Notification of Planned Change


